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Below are things that have been happening at BCES:

PLC’s- Checking for Understanding and when to Reteach.  Data analysis of
Winter Diagnostics.
Events:  Field trips- K and 2nd grade went to plays.  The second grade went
to EKU and K went to see the Lexington Children’s Theatre perform.
Winter Theme Fun for students and staff- Dec 12-Dec 16
Starting to meet with students individually to help them through the steps of
creating personal and academic goals.  We will be meeting with the rest of
the students after Winter Break that haven’t met with an adult yet.
Creating CSIP with leadership team to set goals to accomplish by 2023

Upcoming Events:
Winter Reading Time with the Principal- Dec. 16th- I will be reading a book to
every classroom and serve a cookie and hot chocolate to each student
Second Nine Week Awards- Jan 5th






